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TO:  Parents, Guardians, Students, and Staff 

FROM:  Steven A. Troglia Jr., Interim Principal 

DATE:  3 August 2023 

RE:  CHANGE IN DROP OFF AND PICKUP POINTS  

This is to inform that after evaluation of the current drop off and pickup for both buses and individuals, 

Tuba City High School is changing the student pick up and drop off point from the Pavilion to the front of 

the main school building.  This change will take effect Monday, August 7, 2023.  The high school would 

like to thank you for your patience and active participation throughout the start of the school year.  For 

clarification purposes, a map is provided to inform you of the routes for buses and personal traffic flow.  

Please be reminded that the speed limit on campus is 5 MPH. 

 

 

 

Students drop off and pick 

up access point route only  

Bus drop off and pick up 

access point route only  TCHS Main Building  


